Sarnia Power and Sail Squadron

Minutes of the Bridge Meeting

December 18, 2014

Present: Ossie Ianni, Mike Schauteet, Hazel Huffman, Dave Sidenberg, and Murray Long.

Regrets: Chris Schooley.

Guests: Bob and Darlene Parke, Dave and Wynn Hope, and Chris Ianni.

Motion made by Dave, 2nd by Mike to accept the minutes of the November 10, 2014 meeting. Carried.

Report of Officers

Treasurer- Hazel- Presented a financial report.

Motion made by Mike, 2nd by Dave to accept the Financial Report as presented. Carried

Training- Dave- ten students took the VHF course and all passed, and we have 11 –12 students to take the Boating Essentials Course.

Dave also reported that the Web site is working very well. Dave also mentioned that the RVCC course is available on March 8, 2015 at the SYC.

PCOC – Ossie - reported that he had marked 4 exams for Dave.

Motion made by Hazel, 2nd by Mike to accept the Officer’s Reports. Carried

At this time those present thanked the 403 staff for the excellent meal and excellent service with a good round of applause

The next meeting to be at SYC on January 12, 2015

Motion made by Hazel 2nd by Mike to adjourn. Carried.

 Time 18:38 Hrs.

